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Hello Mr. Martell,

As we discussed this morning, it is not a violation of the Sunshine Law for you to meet
individuals at the Medley Town Hall who are not voting members of the Town Council.

We understand that you would like to meet with the following individuals:

 A representative of Waste Management Corp.
 Lowell Dunn, a Medley property owner
 Jack Morrow, Medley Vice-Mayor (who is a nonvoting member of the Town Council and

also serves as Town Clerk)
 Town of Medley employees
 Michael Pizzi, Town Attorney

The purpose of this meeting is to determine whether a new contract with Waste Management
will return enough money to the Town to satisfy the purchase of a property owned by Mr.
Dunn. The Town of Medley currently rents a property owned by Mr. Dunn to house
approximately 80 trailers for use by senior residents.

It is within your discretion, but not a requirement, to make a video or audio recording of the
meeting.

Please feel free to contact me if I can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Victoria Frigo, Staff Attorney
Miami-Dade County Commission on Ethics
Direct Phone: 305 350-0601
Fax: 305 579-0273

19 West Flagler St., Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130

Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure.


